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Pilon, Janet

Subject: June 25, 2025 City Council Meeting re Urban Boundary Expansion ("No to Urban 
Boundary Expansion")

From: Harry Skinner  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 8:55 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Urban Boundary <urbanboundary@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: June 25, 2025 City Council Meeting re Urban Boundary Expansion ("No to Urban Boundary Expansion") 

Dear All, 

As a lifelong resident of Ancaster, raised in both Hamilton and Ancaster, I feel compelled to speak out once more. My 
family and I remain firmly and unequivocally opposed to any expansion of the urban boundary. 

We’ve made our voices heard before—loud and clear—against encroaching on our farmlands and especially the 
precious Greenbelt. Yet here we are again, facing the same threat. 

Let me be absolutely clear: NO to urban boundary expansion. Not now. Not ever. 

Let’s protect what makes our communities livable, sustainable, and worth passing on to future generations. 

Regards,  
Harry Skinner 
Ward 12 
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